SOLANO

COMMUNITY COLLEGE
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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY

MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION FOR LIBRARY/LEARNING RESOURCE CENTER PROJECT
(BUILDING 100 REPLACEMENT)

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Governors of the Solano Community College District at its regular
meeting on February 21, 2018 will conduct a public hearing, review and consider approval of the Initial

Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration Report in accordance with the California Environmental Quality
Act (CEQA) for the construction of a two-story building consisting of library and learning resource
spaces, data center, educational TV Studio, and support spaces, and demolition of the existing library
and five old portable buildings in the inner central area of the existing Fairfield Campus, located at 4000
Suisun Valley Road, Fairfield, CA 94534.

The report is available for review at the District’s Bond Program Office, Building 1102 on the Fairfield
Campus between the hours of 8:00am and 4:00pm, Monday through Friday, and is available on the
District’s website: http://www.solano.edu/measureg/planning.php. Public comments should be
addressed to pam.kinzie@solano.edu no later than 2:00 pm on February 20, 2018.
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